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The Water Awareness Poster Contest is an annual event held for all fourth grade 
students. The goal of this contest is to teach our youth the importance of water 
including water conservation and pollution prevention. The top three winners 
receive a special prize and have their poster drawings published in the Water 
Awareness calendar distributed throughout San Diego County.  

For more information about the Annual Water Awareness Poster Contest or to 
obtain a calendar, contact the City of Oceanside, Water Utilities Department at 
(760) 435-5800. 

Congratulations to the 2010 Oceanside Winners! 
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Christa McAuliffe Elementary 

Santa Margarita Elementary St. Mary, Star of the Sea 


